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On 13 October 2021, we held a productive meeting with the Single Bargaining Unit (SBU) in 
Moranbah to resume negotiations for the BMA Enterprise Agreement.  
 
All parties agreed to bargain in good faith to reach agreement as quickly and efficiently as possible, 
and agreed to dedicate the next meeting to hearing more detail on the SBU’s claims. 
 
We also agreed meeting dates for the remainder of the calendar year and into next year. The next 
meeting will be held on Tuesday 26 October.  
 
As we continue negotiations regarding the enterprise agreement, we encourage your feedback. 
Talk to your bargaining representative or your Superintendent, send an email 
to BMAEA2021@bhp.com or fill out the online feedback form on the BMA EA 
webpage – www.bhp.com/bma-ea/  
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